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Hello Fellow Lions, 

 

 Just back from Chicago and ready to go. Chicago is a beautiful city with many different sites to see and great 

food.  The DGE Seminar was a great learning experience.  Speakers included Nicholas Vujicic and Sisiter BK Shivani. 

 

 The International Convention brought together Lions from all over the world to share there experiences, projects 

and fun.  Entertainment included the Beach Boys, Chicago, Charlie Daniels band, Beatles reenacters, a Blues Brothers 

Revue and Patti LaBelle.  Pattie LaBelle spoke to Lions about how her life changed when she was diagnosis with 

diabetes. 

 

Diabetes is the new focus along with Pediatric Cancer in the New service framework for LCI.   

 

 Diabetes affects 1 out of every 2 people worldwide.  Diabetes contributes to more than 5 million deaths a year, 

making it the eighth-leading cause of death in the world, and the numbers are rising. Lions and Leos are confronting this 

global health emergency by raising awareness of diabetes through Strides events, expanding access to care through 

screening and treatment programs, and improving quality of life through diabetes camps and community recreational 

programs. We believe we can help prevent and control this global epidemic by uniting Lions and Leos around this cause. 

 

 Pediatric Cancer is a new focus for Lions. Children are a gift to the world, yet every two minutes a child is 

diagnosed with cancer and less than half of the world’s children have access to effective care. Children who survive 

cancer are often left with debilitating effects that can impact their physical development and ability to learn. That is why 

Lions and Leos are answering the call to expand access to life-saving treatment and support the children and families who 

need us most. We are working to give children with cancer a second chance at life. 

 

 As Lions have changed the lives of people affected by vision, hunger and have helped the environment. I know 

we will change the lives of people affected with diabetes and pediatric cancer.   

 

 Dr. Naresh Aggarwal’s them “The Power of We” inspires Lions to work together.  By collaborating with other 

clubs, district or organizations Lions can multiply there efforts.  Our motto of “We Serve” is more prevalent today more 

than ever.  

 

 I am looking forward to working with the all Lions in my community and around the world to serve all in need. 

 

Yours in Lionism 

Carl Vettel 

District Governor 
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Brandywine Lions Club 
 

October 5, 2017 

 

November 30, 2017 

 

 

2:30 – 7 pm, Baden VFD, 16608 Brandywine 

Rd, 

301-888-1666 

  
 

La Plata Lions Club 
 

Aug 28, 2017 

Oct 23, 2017 

Dec 26, 2017 

 
All drives are held at the La Plata United 

Methodist Church from 1:30 pm to 7:30 pm. 
Walk in donors are welcome. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

tel:301-888-1666
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Welcome to MWABA! 

 

Welcome to MWABA’s website! We are a 501(c)(3) 

organization, whose mission is to connect visually 

impaired individuals in Washington, DC, Maryland 

and Virginia to activities that will help them live 

healthy, active and balanced lifestyles! 

On this site, you can sign up to be an MWABA 

member, register to volunteer at one of our events, 

get updates about recent and up-coming events, and 

so much more. Please explore our pages for more 

information. 

 

For more information 

 

www.gomwaba.org 

 

Sports and Activities 

 

Current MWABA sports and Activities 

 

Goalball 

 

Goalball is the only team sport specifically designed 

for the blind. It is played by men and women around 

the world, including in the Paralympics. MWABA 

launched its Goalball program in June 2015, by 

hosting a Goalball clinic at Trinity Washington 

University. Please watch the video below to find out 

more about the sport of Goalball, or click here if you 

are viewing this from a mobile device. 

 

Judo 

 

Judo is an art, a sport, and a means of defense. 

Before learning to throw an opponent, or being 

thrown himself; the student is first taught the history, 

customs, and courtesies of Judo. The next lessons 

deal with the art of body protection (Ukemi, the art 

of falling without pain or injury); and the principles 

of balance. In addition to 40 throwing techniques, 

Judo includes: hold-downs, choking techniques, and 

armlocks… all of which can be safely used in 

contests of sport judo as well as self-defense. 

Adapting the sport to those with visual impairments 

simply requires participants to maintain contact while 

sparring. 

 

 

Click here to view the video on a mobile device. 

 

Yoga 

 

Our Yoga program now meets regularly at the Kali 

Yoga Studio near the Columbia Heights Metro 

Station, located at 3423 14th St. NW . Our classes 

meet every 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month. Get 

more flexible…develop muscular strength…take 

advantage of all the benefits that Yoga has to offer. 

Our volunteer instructors aim to provide excellent 

instruction for all of our visually impaired 

participants, and provide one-on-one help when 

necessary. These classes are open to everyone, but 

priority will be given to visually impaired 

participants. Please contact Karla Gilbride at 

kgilbride22@hotmail.com to find out when the next 

class will be held. 

 

More To Come! 

 

MWABA plans to launch the following programs 

soon. 

 

Tandem Cycling 

 

Visually impaired individuals will start racking up 

those miles on their tandem bike, along with their 

captains. 

 

Running Groups 

 

With the help of our volunteer guides, we will plan 

routes to run in groups. Routes will vary in length 

and duration, and participants will be able to join 

groups that are running at their comfort level. 

Please feel free to contact us with any other 

suggestions for future activities. 

Please consider making a generous donation to 

support our cause.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9qE2C4mM0-8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UuS3mUhFIoM
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MAY, THE MONTH THAT WAS!! 

 

Lexington Park Lions had a busy, busy May: 

 May 12, we had a most successful golf tournament raising more than $5000 for our vision 
and hearing programs.  

 May 15-18, Club officers attended the Multiple District 22 convention in Gettysburg, 
Pennsylvania, meeting with Lions throughout the district and attending to 

essential business including election of District officers for the coming Lion year, July 

2017-June 2018. 

 May 16, Lions Sal and Susan presented our scholarship award to Corey Williams, a 
young man headed to West Virginia University where he will major in criminology 
and minor in psychology.  He plans a career with the FBI. 

 May 19, Lions from Lexington Park, Leonardtown, Hollywood, and Ridge provided vision 
and hearing screening at the Veterans Stand Down, serving those who served. 

 May 20, Lions Jess, Susan, and Mary did preschool vision screening at 
Alexander’s Annual Kid’s Day, seeing 14 children with 6 

referrals.  When we catch the vision problems early, the children have a better chance at 
corrective intervention. 

 May 22, we had a most delightful meeting with our special guest, our second 
scholarship awardee, Rebekah Torgesen.  Rebekah will attend Brigham Young 
University where she will major in chemical engineering and then attend medical 
school.  She plans a career as an orthopedic surgeon.  

And then, here comes June!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Lions Walter Cheek and Susan Brookbank, Rebekah Torgesen, Lion Sal Raspa 

Lexington Park Lions Club Foundation presented Corey Williams and Rebekah Torgesen with $1000 scholarships in 

recognition of their academic excellence and community service.  Corey will attend West Virginia University where he 

will major in criminology and minor in psychology.  He plans a career with the FBI.  Rebekah will attend Brigham Young 

University where she will major in chemical engineering and then attend medical school.  She plans a as an orthopedic 

surgeon.  Both maintained a 4.0 average throughout high school and each of them has an impressive history of 

involvement in their school, their churches, and in the community.  We are extremely proud of Corey and Rebekah and 

wish them every success in the pursuit of their dreams. 

Lion Sal Raspa, Corey Williams, Lions Susan Brookbank  
and Walter Cheek 

Lexington Park Lions Serve 
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